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Municipal Planning Commission – 2020 Proposed Budget 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the budget request from the Municipal Planning Commission for an additional 
$2,000 be considered. 

 
History 
At the August 12, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting a letter from Mr. Mowat, Chair, Municipal Planning 
Commission dated June 26, 2019 was considered.  The letter is requesting an 
additional $2,000 ($7,000 from $5,000) annual budget in 2020.   
 
Attachment 
June 26, 2019 Letter from Mr. Mowatt, Chair, Municipal Planning Commission 


